
Sharing information with them;

Encouraging and supporting theirparticipation and collaboration in health care

processes.

The Fertility Control Clinic is committed to building effective partnerships with

consumers by:� 

By partnering with consumers, the Fertility Control Clinic can be responsive to

consumer input and requirements thus leading to improved safety and quality of

the health care delivered.

The Fertility Control Clinic is looking for consumers, carers and community members

who are willing to provide feedback to the clinic and share ideas.

Are you interested in

partnering with us?

How can you help us?

�Participate in forums that will help to identify areas for improvement

Review patient brochures and information sheets and provide feedback

�Complete Customer Satisfaction Surveys or Patient Experience Surveys

If you are interested in helping us, please ask to speak to the Quality Manager.


